August 19, 2008

City of Madison
215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
P.O. Box 2984

Attention: Plan Commission
Re: Letter of Intent
To whom it May Concern:

We plan on adding a garage to the lower level. Above the garage will be a
living room. We will also be adding a master bedroom and reworking the
interior of the existing apartment. The reason for the remodel/addition is
we, as the owners of the property, are now living in the unit.

Our start date will be as soon as we receive permits and will continue for
approximately four months.

ABC Builders is the general contractor. The architect on the project is Arch-
Aide Architects.

This project will not impact the existingr parking availability.

Sincerely, /

I

Todd & Maureen Kiley
718 S. Orchard Street
Apartment D

Madison, WI 53715



